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Our School Needs You! 
Next Meeting 2pm Wednesday 17th May. 

We are reforming Friends of Linaker and would love to welcome back previous members, as 

well as welcoming some new ones.  

Who are we? 

Friends of Linaker (FOL) are a group of parents/carers/guardians/staff, who give freely of 

their time and energies. We will meet regularly to share ideas, plan events and activities and 

get to know each other. 

The main purpose of the group is to raise funds for our children and the school to enhance 

the school environment and the educational experiences of the children. 

The group is open to any parent/carer/guardian who has a child at the school and has some 

time to spare. 

 

What do we do? 

 

Help at school events and on trips 

Support our school and children 

Organise fundraising events 

Meet other parents and get to know the school better 

 

Interested? 

 

If you could spare a little of your time to help, please contact the school office on 

office@linaker.org.uk and fill in an expression of interest form. 

For more information please talk to Mrs Thomas on the playground before school. 
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